Senate Community Affairs Committee
ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
HEALTH AND AGEING PORTFOLIO
Budget Estimates 2012-2013, 30 & 31 May and 1 June 2012
Question: E12-224
OUTCOME 3: Access to Medical Services
Topic: Medicare Benefits - MRI
Type of Question: Hansard Page 115, 30 May 2012
Number of pages: 1
Senator: Senator Brown
Question:
(In reference to Medicare eligible MRI machines with breast coils)

Can you give me information as to where those 90 machines are located?

Answer:

The list of MRI providers that can provide the Poly Implant Protheses (PIP) services was
published on the department’s website on 19 March 2012. The list is available at
http://www.health. gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nst/Content/di-mri-pip




